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INFORMATION RELEASE 
 

 
 

WHAT: Baldwin County Public Strategic Planning Forums 

Planning Today for a Bright Tomorrow 

 

WHERE: Baldwin County Central Annex Auditorium 

22251 Palmer Street 

Robertsdale, AL 36567 

 

DATES: Thursday, February 13, 2020 & Thursday, February 20, 2020 

 

TIME: 6:00PM – 8:00PM 

 

 
The Baldwin County Commission is requesting public input on the development of a new county wide 

strategic plan. This plan will be the guiding document for the Baldwin County Commission and will 

establish goals and milestones for the county. 

The two public forums will be facilitated by Managing Results, LLC., the firm selected to help guide the 

county through this important process. 

Commissioners want to encourage the public to participate in one or both forums: 

“The purpose of these public forums is to provide the opportunity for Baldwin County citizens to 

share their input for a new strategic plan which will help shape the future of the county.” 
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